
​​ Holly Grove Single Subject Acceleration (SSA)? ​
 

Please click HERE to review the 2025 WCPSS Advanced Learning Services (ALS) SSA 
presentation. 
Please click HERE to review the WCPSS ALS SSA "One-Pager."  

Please click HERE to review the Holly Grove SSA Parent Information and Test Request Form  

 
If you choose for your child to test for SSA, please find in the HGES SSA Parent 

Information the SSA Test Request (paper version) and the link to the Google Form version. 
One of these MUST be completed and submitted during your track's respective window.  
​
SSA Test Request Windows​
 

Track 1: Track 2 Track 3 Track 4 

  Feb 17 - Mar 7, 2025 March 10 - 28, 2025 March 10 - 28, 2025 March 10 - 28, 2025 

 
SSA Test Windows 
Students will be tested during your school’s calendar window. No test requests will be accepted.  

 

Track 1: Track 2 Track 3 Track 4 

 April 4 - 17, 2025  April 4 - 17, 2025  April 4 - 17, 2025   April 28 - May 9 

​
​ After reviewing the WCPSS ALS SSA Presentation and the HGES Parent Information, if 
you have any questions OR if you can not complete the SSA Test Request form (due to online 
difficulties), please email our SSA Contact, Chris Fairbairn at cfairbairn@wcpss.net ​
​
​ Single Subject Acceleration (SSA) is an acceleration opportunity provided for enrolled 
and attending Wake County Public School System (WCPSS) students.  As outlined in Board 
Policy 3422,  K-8th grade students who meet specific criteria in Mathematics or English 
Language Arts (ELA) have the opportunity to accelerate in one subject area.  Only students 
who are currently enrolled and attending a WCPSS school during the open nomination and 
testing window are eligible to be considered for SSA.​

 
SSA Testing Information​
Testing for Single Subject Acceleration is available for enrolled and attending WCPSS students.  
Students in the designated grades are able to accelerate in either ELA or Math.  Testing is done at the 
student's assigned school.  Please contact your student's school for more information about SSA 
testing. *All requests submitted outside of the student’s testing request windows will not be 
processed. Once the Google Form is completed, you will receive a confirmation message. If you do not 
receive a confirmation email please email the Advanced Learning Services team at ssa@wcpss.net. 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IYcQ-aMqQ-X1wGNFayWs4lPMhNhJIFdV/view?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGe00air6M/n8ef1rkCdpnwsyuhQ4JJYA/view?utm_content=DAGe00air6M&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hca9c01e63b
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uWHBjAjuHE0k63rWe4wATDwVuFN-ZyRymosmKNGUwPM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:cfairbairn@wcpss.net
https://boardpolicyonline.com/bl/?b=wake_new#&&hs=208207
https://boardpolicyonline.com/bl/?b=wake_new#&&hs=208207
https://www.wcpss.net/domain/ssa@wcpss.net.

